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From: Lisa Wagner |EEEEENEE
Sent: 11 July 2017 16:30
To: Planning
Subject: No. 2016/01441/FUL
Hello,

With respect to the planning application for wakeboarding at Cosmeston, may 1
respectfully submit that this is not an activity that is appropriate for the area,
particularly as it is a nature reserve and would have detrimental impacts on the
wildlife. As the council's website states, it is a Site of Special Scientific
Interest protecting the rare and diverse plant and animal species.

Perhaps a more appropriate area would be Barry Docks, or Cardiff Bay.
Sincerely,

Lisa Wagner



